
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
FULL CLOSURE NOTICE 
State Road (SR) 93/I-75/Alligator Alley Resurfacing, Restoration, and  
Rehabilitation (RRR) Project 
From the Collier/Broward County Line to Mile Post (MP) 31.261 
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID Number: 444122-4-52-01 and 444122-4-52-02 

Construction Cost: $27,933,983          Construction Start: September 2024         Anticipated Completion: Summer 2026 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that promotes the 

efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s  
environment and natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities. 

SNAKE ROAD ENTRANCE RAMP TO NORTHBOUND SR 93/I-75/ALLIGATOR ALLEY TO CLOSE WEEKENDS, JULY 11—27  
The Snake Road entrance ramp to northbound SR 93/I-75/Alligator Alley will be closed as needed on weekends, 9 p.m. Friday 
through 11 a.m. Sunday, starting Friday, July 11 through Sunday, July 27 for guardrail installation and roadway paving 
operations. Traffic will be detoured via southbound SR 93/I-75/Alligator Alley and make a U-turn at the L-28 Canal Service 
Road to proceed along northbound SR 93/I-75/Alligator Alley. FHP will be onsite and detour signage will be in place to assist 
motorists. 
 

In addition, construction activities will occur as needed on the southbound SR 93/I-75/Alligator Alley exit ramp to Snake Road. 
Construction activities at the Snake Road interchange will be restricted to one ramp at a time. 

Updated: 6/25/2025 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Matthew May, P.E., —  FDOT Project Manager 
matthew.may@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 649-3220 
 
Ossie Larrazabal, P.E.— Senior Project Engineer 
ossie@solidcei.com or (786) 255-2869 
 
Jackie De Freitas— Community Outreach Specialist 
jdefreitas@corradino.com or (561) 426-9721 

WEB AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
Project website: www.d4fdot.com   
 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/
MyFDOTSEFL/ 
 
X/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

mailto:william.grey@dot.state.fl.us
mailto:ossie@solidcei.com
mailto:jdefreitas@corradino.com
mailto:msilva@corradino.com


SOUTHBOUND SR 93/I-75/ALLIGATOR ALLEY EXIT RAMP TO SNAKE ROAD TO CLOSE WEEKENDS, JULY 11—27  
The southbound SR 93/I-75/Alligator Alley exit ramp to Snake Road will be closed as needed on weekends, 9 p.m. Friday 
through 11 a.m. Sunday, starting Friday, July 11 through Sunday, July 27 for guardrail installation and roadway paving 
operations. Traffic will be detoured via southbound SR 93/I-75/Alligator Alley, make a U-turn at the L-28 Canal Service Road 
and proceed along northbound SR 93/I-75/Alligator Alley to exit at Snake Road. FHP will be onsite and detour signage will be in 
place to assist motorists. 
 

In addition, construction activities will occur as needed on the Snake Road entrance ramp to northbound SR 93/I-75/Alligator 
Alley. Construction activities at the Snake Road interchange will be restricted to one ramp at a time.  
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